
 

COUNTY LAND USE AND DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE NOTICE  

MEETING CANCELLED 

 

NOTICE is given that the meeting of the McLean County Land Use and Development 

Committee of the McLean County Board scheduled for Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 3:30 

P.M. in Room 400, Government Center, 115 East Washington Street, Bloomington has been 

cancelled. 

 

Please call the Department of Building and Zoning at 309-888-5160 if you have any questions. 

 
 


